
August 17, 2021

Updates From the Road


Dear praying churches and friends, 


The summer months have been flying by! In July we put 
about 3,500 miles one the truck. The Lord had us in 
meetings as far west as we have been yet. States as far 
west as Montana in July and back east to Kentucky and 
Ohio in early August. Our time has been fruitful and God 
has been so faithful. He has given us safety on the road, 
overall good health, and great fellowship with the 
churches we have presented in.


Though the miles and days traveling seem to be long, 
the churches that we have been in have been sweet, 
refreshing, and encouraging. One church in particular, 
was a busy missions conference where Sabrina and I 
were able to sing with all of the other missionaries. We 
sang How Great Thou Art in all of the known languages 
represented by the missionaries, demonstrating that no 
matter what language it is that we are using to reach 
people, we worship God the same way.


This past week our family has come down with a cold, 
that for Felix turned into a hospital visit. The doctor 
diagnosed him with Bronchiolitis (child’s Bronchitis). 
Please pray for his continued recovery. 


The beginning of August, Emrys celebrated his fourth 
birthday. How time passes so quickly, it seems like just 
the other day I was holding him for the fist time. It 
reminds me that we will be done here and headed to the 
field before we realize it.


In Christ,

Trevor Deneau

Phone: (231) 577-8060 Email: deneaus.to.italy.com

Praise Reports


• We have made more meetings 
this last month for the rest of 
the year, but we still have some 
“pockets” to fill.


Prayer Requests


• The hearts of the Italians to be 
softened.


• The work of other missionaries 
in Italy to be blessed, and God 
to continue to call new 
missionaries.


• Our calendar to continue to fill 
with meetings for this year and 
next.


• Safety on the roads as we travel.


Our Boys


• Felix is still getting over 
Bronchiolitis, though he seems 
to be recovering quickly.


• Emrys and Theo will be starting 
Preschool soon.
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